
 

 

Amador-Calaveras Consensus Group (ACCG) Monitoring Work Group 

and South Fork of the American River Cohesive Strategy (SOFAR) 

Landscape Design Team Post Fire Restoration Field Tour 

July 15 |  Field Tour 

Symposium Goal:  The ACCG Monitoring workgroup and the SOFAR Landscape Design Team is hosting 

a symposium that will highlight ongoing post fire monitoring and research and its application in resto-

ration planning (e.g. Caldor Fire).  The field tour follows a webinar on July 14 that covers a variety of 

topics. 

Field Tour: The field tour will be on July 15 and will be limited to 30 attendees.  Members of ACCG and 

SOFAR will be given priority.  The field tour will be from 0830—1600 and will focus on several field 

sites expanding on what we have learned in the webinar.  The field tour will meet on the Amador 

Ranger District on the Eldorado National Forest  and will include several sites on the Power Fire (more  

specific information on field stops will be forthcoming).  Please bring a lunch, hardhat, good shoes and 

your questions. Please sign up here for the field tour (https://forms.gle/1n5E9aovog9ZanJX9 ).  A sec-

ond field trip will be scheduled in the fall to the Caldor Fire to continue the discussions on post fire 

restoration.  Please contact Becky Estes, Central Sierra Province Ecologist, USDA Forest Service, 

becky.estes@usda.gov for any questions. 

Presented by: USDA Forest Service Ecology Program, ACCG, SOFAR 

Audience: ACCG and SOFAR members, land managers, researchers, planners and decision makers  




